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Sen. Grothman:

Per our conversation, I added a provision to provide that the term of one of the two new
public members will expire on July 1, 2015.  For the other public member, instead of
having the term expire on July 1, 2014, which would occur very soon and possibly after
enactment of the bill, I simply added four years and used July 1, 2018.  Depending on
when this bill would be enacted, you may want to further adjust these dates.  If so, we
could prepare an amendment to do that if the bill has been introduced by then.

For your reference, according to our records as of this date, here are the expiration
dates for the current membership (13 total members) of the Medical Examining Board:

July 1, 2013 − 3 members

July 1, 2014 − 3 members

July 1, 2015 − 2 members

July 1, 2016 − 5 members
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